Dear Admissions Representatives,

Thank you for registering for the Wisconsin Education Fair taking place from 9-11am on Tuesday, September 16 at the University of Wisconsin-Superior. This event will be held on the second floor of our Yellowjacket Union (YU) Building in the "Great Room". We are expecting between 300-350 students at the event coming from both Wisconsin and Minnesota.

Attached is a campus map for your reference. Representatives can park in Lot 11 and we will have staff there to greet you as you head into the building. The building will be open for setup at 8am, with the event beginning at 9am. The hospitality room will be located just down the hallway from the Great Room. If using a GPS, the best address to input is 1605 Catlin Ave. Superior, Wi 54880.

We look forward to hosting you all on campus soon and please reach to our main admissions line with any questions 715-394-8230.

Take care all,"

Ben Mooney

Director of Admissions
Admissions
University of Wisconsin-Superior
Yellowjacket Union | PO Box 2000 | Superior, WI 54880

715-520-0860 | <u>uwsuper.edu</u>